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On behalf of all the staff and school Governors we wish you a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 

149 fish & chips    Aloha     Asquith Signs 
B&Q     The Bar With No Name  Baydale Security 
Baked with love   Boyes     Brid Rugby Club 
Bridlington Town   Burton Agnes Hall   Chris Kirkham 
Countrywide    East Riding Leisure   Esso Station 
Expanse Hotel   Farmfoods    Supplies 
FR Scotts    Mrs S Hirst    Fiona Riley 
Hair by Ruth    Mr I Oliver    Sledmere House 
Intruder Alarms   K&A     Lloyd Dowson 
Mcdonalds    Petals Florist    Richardson’s bakery 
Sewerby Hall    Tesco     Tiffin & Co 
Tigers Trust    Viking Garth Hideaways  Wally Maes 
West BS    Ms L Scargill    Ms J Howarth 

 

Thank you to our Year 3 & 4 children, also the choir and orchestra for participating in our 
Christmas play making this a great success. 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Play - ’Santas on Strike’  

Christmas Fair 
A big thank you to all of you who supported our very successful Christmas Fair this year, we 
raised a huge amount of £1853.88 which will go towards additional events, experiences for the 
children. We would also like to thank all of the local businesses who very kindly gave towards 
our raffle prizes. 



Christmas Party  

The Children enjoying their Christmas Party food and the music! 

 

 

On Thursday morning, most of the children from all year groups visited the Spa to watch the 
Pantomime ‘Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs’. The children loved it! 

Pantomime 



Return to School 
We will return to school on the 4th January. 

 Mrs Booth 

As I am sure you are all aware, Mrs Louise Booth (Burlington Infants Headteacher) is retiring 
this Christmas after many years of dedication since 1998. We at Burlington Junior School would 
like to wish her all the very best for the future and a long, happy, healthy retirement. 

 

 

This morning the children walked down to the Priory Church to participate in our yearly carol 
service. It was lovely to be back at the Priory where some pupils carried out a short reading. 
Our Choir performed two beautiful songs and we also said farewell to Mrs Booth from 
Burlington Infants.   

The Priory Church 


